
Susan Nolde
Bloomingdale, NY
LD 956
As a frequent visitor to Maine and avid cyclist, I am writing to request you authorize a
12.26 mile expansion of the Down East Sunrise Trail from Ayers Junction to Calais.  
This trail will be used by locals and tourist such as myself which will bolster the local 
economy.  The Down East Sunrise Trail is a wonderful trail and this expansion will 
surely draw more visitors who revel in the beauty of such rail trails.  People from 
many states travel to rail trails around the country.  This addition will cement this 
trail's place as desirable destination of considerable length to make it worth the 
journey.


